SHARON POLICE DEPARTMENT
July 2021
ADMINISTRATIVE REPORT
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■    The Department did not have any major occurrences during 4th of July weekend.
■    Ultra Strobe (squad outfitting vendor) has looked at the new squad and we are expecting a 
      quote to install equipment into the new squad soon. 
■     I have a meeting with Demension 4 Madison on Monday to discuss the space analysis for the 
       PD.

■    We have had our first incident with attempted vandalism to the park cameras. A male 

       juvenile, (in which we have identified and moved out of the village days ago) will receive a 

       DC citation when we locate where he moved to. 
■     No new information on the COPS grants yet.  
■     We have received 2 applications for part time positions.  1 applicant is from Manitowoc and 

        the other is looking for a possible internship- (he is yet to have attended school or the 

        academy as of yet). I have set up an interview with him for next Thursday.
■      Officer Davis’s Field Training is progressing well. I will be introducing him to the Board 

        soon. 
■     The Dept. had 687 recorded Calls of Service for Month of June into July.    
■     Training:
        Officers:  Firearms Training  
■      Future Training
:

         -RMS (Pro-Phoenix software) with the Sheriff’s Dept. 
         -Alzheimer’s Association training
■    Vehicle Mileage: SUV 1  (2017) 82,356 Miles      SUV 2 (2014)  original miles are 111,895
                                                                                                         with new engine miles  66,427
■    Social Media:  Facebook: 3,138    up 53 “Followers”   
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